Cool Aid Permission Form September Teens  
Teens will be going to the eastlink on september 10th at 6:00 via school bus. (Masks will be required on the bus)
September 15th we will be going to the new Jump Yard via school bus at 6:00
September 29nd we will be going to HJ’s Bowling


I  Hereby give permission to
                                   For all the field trips in September 
 

